TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON COMPTROLLER/TREASURER'S OFFICE

TO:

RONALD BELMONT AND MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FROM: MAUREEN MACKENZIE, COMPTROLLER

RE:

TOWN BOARD MEETING OF JUNE 21, 2018

DATE: June 11, 2018

Authorization is requested to increase the Police Special Detail Charge from \$125 to \$150 per hour. The last increase in the fee was done in 2010 when it went from \$80 to \$125 per hour.

The fee is paid by outside companies that utilize our police officers for traffic duty, etc.

By increasing this fee we are making sure that this special duty charge will cover all associated costs of our officers working Special Duty assignments with no cost to our taxpayers.

Respectfully submitted.